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Any	division	of	Horsham	Rural	City	Council	into	wards	is	just	complicating	our	representation.	Our
population	is	not	high	enough	to	warrant	this.	The	previous	study	by	the	VEC	founc	that	the	ward
structure	was	not	appropriate	for	Horsham.	Please	respect	this	previous	investigation.
The	3	proposed	ward	structures	will	all	in	fact	diminish	the	representation	of	Councillors	for	our
community.


